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    Circular No. 0253, 7th July, 2003
The CME Fund of Hong Kong Doctors Union

The HKDU CME Fund was set up in July 2000.  The CME Fund is being operated under a separate account for paying the expenses of all CME activities.  The donation alleviates to a certain extent the burden on financial and human resources we are facing on delivery of CME activities.  Organization of symposia, monitoring attendances and updating accreditation records are all labour-intensive exercises.

HKDU welcomes donations from members to the HKDU CME Fund.  Please issue cheque payable to “Hong Kong Doctors Union”.  Donations will be acknowledged with official receipts and in the Hong Kong Doctors Union Bulletin.

Reply Slip

To : The Hon. Treasurer, Hong Kong Doctors Union

Room 901, Hang Shing Bldg., 363-373, Nathan Road, Kowloon

(
I would like to make a donation of HK$____________________ to the HKDU CME Fund.  A cheque is enclosed for the purpose.  Please acknowledge receipt.

Name:- 

Membership No.: 


Clinic Address:- 




Tel.:-
 Fax:-
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